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1 message

mmcrecordsoffice@minscat.edu.ph <mmcrecordsoffice@minscat.edu.ph> Mon, Feb 7, 2022 at 9:51 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Good day! Please see the attached file

Kindly acknowledge,

Thank you and God Bless!

-- 
Melgar G. Fadriquelan
AOV/Records Officer III

NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY:  This email may contain confidential, sensitive and privileged information which is intended
to the name registered herein only, if you are not the intended recipient, please delete. Otherwise, anyone is not authorized
to read,print, copy, retain or disclose information including its attachment. The views, comments or opinions of the sender
expressed in this email do not necessarily represent the views of MinSCAT and its management.
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